
Application Number: N0335/11

Description:
Alterations and Additions - Excavation and earthworks, construction of a new driveway, double garage, access 
stairs and installation of a turntable

Dear Council
I wish to object to this development application.
The proposed excavation and significant construction on proven unstable ground is very likely to cause landslip 
which will devastate traffic flow on Barrenjoey Road.
The geotechnical report from 2006 is well out of date and would not take account of more violent weather 
patterns including intense rain storms that are now occurring due to climate change.
During construction the interruption to traffic flow will cause significant inconvenience to all residents of Avalon, 
Whale Beach and Palm Beach.

Regards
Jon Pratten
Whale Beach
0419408626

Sent: 19/08/2021 5:54:44 PM
Subject: Application Number: N0335/11


